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Temporary Truck Restriction in Indonesia during Eid al Fitr Holiday

According to Indonesia Government notice, Eid al Fitr Holiday will be started from 11-20 June, 2018.
Besides, Indonesia also started the fasting month from 15-May to 15-June, 2018. During the fasting

month and the holiday, there will be potential impacts on the daily operation because of:
1. Part of the people with early working office hour

2. Truck restriction in Indonesia

3. Most factories will be closed for 2 weeks (11-24 June, 2018)

For better shipment preparation, it is advised that import shipment into Indonesia during 1-23 June,
2018 is not recommended, as most of the work process will slow down or stop until holiday is over.
If the clearance and cargo pick up cannot be completed timely, storage, detention/demurrage or

other extra cost may occur.
Please be well prepared and remind your customers to adjust the shipping arrangement.

For Truck Restriction:

A spate of restrictions on land traffic will be restricted from 12 June at 00:00 to 24 June at 24:00,

2018 (local time in Indonesia).

Several restrictions regarding vehicles transporting cargo (trucks):

- All trucks (excluding fuel, decomposed goods, daily needs and groceries) will be restricted to
drive on the road

- Special permit (subject to local government’s approval) is required for any special activity
during this restricted period

Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact our Customer Service for details.

Kindly distribute the message to the parties concerned. Thank you!
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